
 

TRANSITION TO HIGH 
SCHOOL STUDY! 

 
COMPENSATION PROVIDED FOR YOUR TIME 

Do you have a child with autism 
starting high school in the fall of 2018? 

If so, you may be able to participate in a research study! 

As a participant, you will: 

• Complete surveys about you and your child. 
• Receive a transition binder with documents and resources 

you can use as your child moves to high school.  

 

 

For more 
information please 

contact: 

 

Briana Bronstein 
E-mail: 

Brianabr@upenn.edu 
Call: 

215-746-6019 
 

 

 

This research study is funded by HRSA 

and is conducted by David Mandell, ScD, 

at the University of Pennsylvania 

 

 

ENROLL 
NOW!  
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